
News	on	the	Chailey	Neighbourhood	Plan	
	

Thank	you	to	everybody	who	supported	the	Chailey	Neighbourhood	Plan	last	year.	We	are	
now	at	the	stage	where	we	have	put	together	a	series	of	draft	objectives,	covering	the	
desired	outcomes	of	the	Neighbourhood	Plan.	These	draft	objectives	have	been	based	on	
the	feedback	we	have	received	from	residents	and	businesses	in	the	Parish,	on	what	the	
plan	should	seek	to	achieve.	Enclosed	with	your	February	edition	of	the	Chailey	News,	there	
is	a	copy	of	these	draft	objectives	and	how	residents	can	provide	feedback	on	them.	This	
draft	objectives	leaflet	is	also	available	here	on	the	Chailey	Community	Website.	We	will	be	
holding	a	series	of	Task	Group	workshops	in	February	and	March,	which	will	be	an	
opportunity	for	residents	to	drop	in	and	speak	with	members	of	the	Neighbourhood	Plan	
Steering	Group	on	specific	elements	of	the	plan	and	their	objectives.	These	workshops	will	
include:	

• Housing	–	22nd	February	7:30pm	in	Chailey	Reading	Room	
• Community	–	23rd	February,	7:30pm	in	Chailey	Reading	Room	
• Economy	&	Transport	–	1st	March,	7:30pm	in	Chailey	Reading	Room		

We	hope	to	see	you	there.	

Alternatively	you	can	comment	on	the	draft	objectives	via	the	Chailey	Community	Website:	
www.chailey.org			

Or	through	the	Parish	Office:	
Email:	chaileypc@btconnect.com		
Address:	The	Reading	Room,	Chailey	Green,	East	Sussex,	BN8	4DA		
	
We	hope	to	publish	a	full	draft	of	the	Neighbourhood	Plan	later	in	2017.	
	

Thank	you	again	for	your	support	with	our	Neighbourhood	Plan.	

Jack	Cranfield	

Chair	of	the	Chailey	Neighbourhood	Plan	Steering	Committee	

	

	


